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The Metropolitan Council has applied for a sound level variance for overnight {10:00 p.r, to 7:00 a.m.) construction work
associated with the Light Rail Project, to be conducted on up to 25 seperate occasions from Jan 19, 2012 through Dec 31, 2012.
The location of the work is on Cedar St. between 7th St, and 11th St. The public hearing is scheduled for Jan 18, 2012 in the

City Council Chambers at 5:30 p.m. Contact william.gunther@ci.stpaul.mn.us or peter kishel@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments or
questions.
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https://admin.govdelivery.com/accounts/STPAUL/bulletins/2285767/edit?xhr=true
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